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August 30, 2009

The residents of Vanloo Estates are willing to enter into mediation regarding our
complaint against Aqua Missouri . \4'e have spent our personal time pursuing this matter ;
to make this more convenient for the residence of the Vanloo Estates, if possible ; we
request the mediation he made by phone .

Sin_cer

1'he Vanloo Estates
Melanie k'it7patrjek
(:?3) 690-74++7
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